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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I am writing this submission in support of the proposed reform of the fire services for the following reasons:
1. A guaranteed number of firefighters being dispatched to all incidents (minimum 7 dispatched within 8
minutes).

2. To put a end to a long running dispute and to begin to mend the relationship that has eroded over time
between the volunteers and staff.

3. To give back ownership to the volunteers in integrated fire stations and better resource/standardised
training for both organisations.
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